
 

A huge thank you to everyone who has helped to reduce light pollution in the village!  We are 

so fortunate in this village; we have bats and swallows, chiffchaffs and wagtails to name but 

a few.  All rely on insects.  Insect numbers have plummeted and one of the main reasons is 

that they are drawn to artificial light at night; they become so mesmerized by it, especially 

the blue band of LED lights, that they don’t feed or mate.  We can help every one of these 

creatures and the insects they, and we, depend on by keeping light pollution in the village as 

low as we can. Please, please turn off outside lights, solar lights and security lights 

whenever you can, draw curtains and blinds; let the insects thrive and the night sky here be 

full of stars. 

Cheselbourne Climate Action Group:  cheselbournecag@gmail.com 
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